
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING THE 
2020‐2021 SCHOOL BUDGET VOTE 

The Budget Vote and Board Election of the Pine Valley Central School District will occur on 

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 and will be conducted entirely by absentee ballot through the 
US Postal Service. All ballots must be received in the District Office by mail by 5 pm on 
Tuesday, June 9, 2020. 

Voting Qualifications: 
1. A citizen of the United States
2. At least 18 years of age by June 9, 2020
3. A resident of the school district for at least 30 days prior to the vote

Absentee ballots will be mailed on Friday, May 22, 2020. If you do not receive an absentee 

ballot and are a qualified voter, please contact Debbie Hooker, District Clerk at 988‐3655 or 
dhooker@pval.org by Tuesday, June 2, 2020. 

The Budget Hearing will be held on Thursday, May 28, 2020 at 7:00 pm via Zoom video 

conference and will be livestreamed on Pine Valley’s Facebook page (PVCSPANTHER). 
As a result of the COVID‐19 pandemic, and in accordance with Executive Order 202.1, please be 
advised that members of the public will not be permitted to attend the Board meeting in 
person. If you would like to participate in this meeting, go to zoom.us Please contact 
Debbie Hooker by email at dhooker@pval.org or by phone: 988‐3655 by 12 noon on May 28th 

for the Meeting ID and password. 

➢ Click here for link to 2020‐2021 Proposed Budget Flyer (mailed with absentee ballots
➢ Click here for link to the Budget Newsletter (to be mailed after the budget hearing)
➢ Click here for link to budget documents
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